
The Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing (HSH) recently
purchased the property at 5630 Mission for use as affordable housing with
onsite social services. Please join us for a community meeting to discuss
next steps on this project. 

Next steps for
5630 Mission Street

For more information
For more information about the
project please visit the HSH
website: hsh.sfgov.org/get-
involved/notices/

Register here for the virtual
meeting:  5/26 D11 Mtg

Community Meeting
Please join us on Thursday, May
26 at 6:00 p.m. for a
neighborhood and community
stakeholder meeting to update
the community on the timelines,
population served, nonprofit
partners and continue the
discussion about operations of
5630 Mission Street. 

Notice of
Community

Meeting

https://hsh.sfgov.org/
https://hsh.sfgov.org/get-involved/notices/
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIudO6hrTovGt2rbGEr651D3D0n-cRHoAit

